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Bringing Learning to Life 

3rd March 2022 
 

Meet the Teacher 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be able to safely invite you into school again!   
 
As our COVID risk assessment did not allow visitors into school at the time, we were not 

able to hold our usual Meet the Teacher events in September.  However, now that it is safe 
to do so, we would like to invite you in to school to meet your child’s class teacher. 
 
We would love you to come in and see your child’s classroom, see all the work they have 
been busily completing this year, meet their teacher and find out any important information 
about their class.   
 
Early Years children will come for a stay and play session. If your child is in Year 1 to Year 
6, we will also give you your child’s mid-year report so that you can see how they are getting 
on in their learning. 
 
Please come to the gate you drop your child off at and we will walk you round to your 
child’s class. No appointment necessary. The dates and times are: 
 

 SCDEY - 2pm on Friday, 4th March 

 Nursery & Eastway Explorers - 10:30am-11:30am or 2.00pm-3.00pm if your child has 
an afternoon place 

 Reception - Wednesday, 16th at approximately 2:30pm, following the Family Works 

session 

 Year 1, Year 2 and SCD1 - 2:30pm on Tuesday, 8th March 

 Year 3, Year 4 and SCD2 - 2:30pm on Wednesday, 9th March 

 Year 5 & Year 6 at 2:30pm on Thursday, 10th March 

 
We can’t wait to see you back in school!   

 

Miss N. Coverdale  

Deputy Headteacher 


